
18/08/2021 

MS Libby Forsyth 
205 South Creek RD 
Wheeler Heights NSW 2097 
libbyjaneforsyth@gmail.com 

RE: DA2021/1207 - 4 / 180 South Creek Road WHEELER HEIGHTS NSW 2097

Hi Thomas, 

We have recently received an new development proposal for the bar/restaurant which is going 
in across the road from our home. 

The hours of trade are now requested to be 6am to 10pm 7 days a week which is a change 
from the last request of 10am to midnight. These hours are still very long and having the venue 
open 7 days a week means no break for local residents from the noise and disturbance. I am 
sure that as much as possible the business operator will attempt to limit the noise made by 
patrons, the fact is that people sitting outside and leaving the venue late at night 7 days a week 
will have an impact on us. 

Kind Regards, 
Libby 

Sent: 18/08/2021 11:34:51 AM
Subject: Online Submission


